
Sunday 3/23 5:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 114 

  6:30 PM PM Worship Service Sanctuary 

Tuesday 3/25 10:00 AM Precept Study: Revelation Part 2 201 

  6:30 PM Precept Study: Revelation Part 2 201 

  6:30 PM Divorce Care 122 

Wednesday 3/26 10:00 AM Ladies’ Prayer Group Off Site 

  6:15 PM Teen Group 104 

  6:30 PM Awana: Sparks Regatta  

  6:30 PM Ladies’ PM Bible Study, ESL, Grief Share 

Thursday 3/27 6:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 114 

  6:30 PM Orchestra Rehearsal Sanctuary 

  6:30 PM Elder Meeting Mathias Ctr 

Saturday 3/29 9:00 AM Pins and Needles 122 

Sunday 3/30 9:30 AM Sunday School, Infant-Adult  

  10:30 AM Global Family Sunday AM Service Sanctuary 

  12:00 PM 
Global Family Luncheon and 

Breakout Sessions 
Gym 

   **NO PM Worship Service **  

March 23-30 

Ministry Emails: elders@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ office@cbc-hanover.org 
mlt@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ benevolence@cbc-hanover.org 

tsfadvisoryteam@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ financeteam@cbc-hanover.org 
Please contact the church office if you would like to connect with one of our pastors. 

To know and make known 

Church 

March 23, 2025 

Calvary 

       Bible 

717-632-3954 

cbchanover.org office@cbc-hanover.org 

603 Wilson Avenue   Hanover   PA   17331 

Calvary Bible Church 

Him Him 

cbchanover 

Cross 

Neighbors Bible 

Worship Body 

Wayumi Adventure CBC is sponsoring a day trip to Ethnos 360’s Wayumi for 
children grades K-6 on Wednesday, April 30. It’s a missions-focused field trip all 
about the Amazon Rain Forest. Depart 6 AM, return 5 PM. Cost $10/student. 
Contact Pastor Jason, jwhitecbc@gmail.com, to join the adventure! 

Ladies Prayer/Fellowship Gathering Ladies, please join us as we gather 
together to uplift our church family, our family, friends, and country in prayer. 
We meet off site (10 minutes from church) in the comfort of a private home on 
the 2nd and 4th Wednesday of each month. Call Barb at 717-797-5130 for 
directions and questions. 
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Our Global Workers in Mexico/South America 

Tom & Jean Zartman, Gospel Fellowship Association, Mexico 

March is Pastor’s Wives Appreciation Month! Let’s all celebrate and 
bless Jen, Cindy, and Andrea by: 1. Praying for them. 2. Connecting with 
them. 3. Blessing them with a note of encouragement or an unexpected gift! 

Global Sunday - Our morning service on Sunday March 30 will be a 
special opportunity to hear from global friends who work in a 
sensitive area of the world. The main portion of the AM service will 
not be live-streamed, so plan to attend in person. Following the 

service, a lunch reception with breakout sessions will be held from Noon until 
2 PM where you can interact with our friends. There will be no evening 
service. Please sign up for the luncheon at the mission table in the foyer.  

Museum of the Bible The Ladies’ Connection Sunday School class 
is sponsoring a bus trip for all interested ladies to the Museum of the 
Bible in DC on Friday, April 4. The cost is $100, which includes lunch. 
Registration is open in the foyer through the month of March. 

Men’s Meat-Up Men: Come enjoy a taco bar, ice cream bar, and a 
time of great fellowship on Friday, April 4 at 6:00 PM. Sign up at the 
Activities Table. Contact: Chris Baeuerlein, 717-668-1894. 

Are you 55 or older? Do you enjoy a good evening meal at your 
house or someone else's? You have a choice on Friday, April 11 at 
our Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner event. You can host a meal or 
be a guest. You will have good fellowship and might make some 

new friends. You can never have too many. If you've never come to an 
Ambassador event, this would be a good one to start with. Only 2 weeks left 
to sign up! Get any questions answered at the Activities Table.  

Family Fun Night The Children’s Ministry is hosting a Legos and Eggos 
event on Saturday, April 12 from 5-8 PM in Boyer Hall. The cost is $25 
per family, which includes one Lego set per child and “breakfast for 
dinner” for all! Register online or visit the Activities Table in the foyer. 

Good Friday Communion Service will be hosted at CBC with several local 
churches joining us on Friday, April 18, 6:00 PM. No childcare provided.  

2025 Women’s Conference Registration continues for our Women’s 
Conference on Saturday, May 3 from 8 AM-3:30 PM. Denise Pass will be 
sharing on the topic Refreshed: Resetting Your Mindset and Restoring Peace. 
The cost of $35/Ladies and $30/Teens includes breakfast, lunch, and Create & 
Elevate sessions. Shop at the WAR Chest Boutique! Visit the Activities Table 
to sign up and to see a list of donations needed for the service project to 
support our local Tender Care Pregnancy Center. 

Calvary Bible Softball is looking for able co-ed players interested in 
playing softball this season. You must be 13 or older to participate. If 
interested please sign up in the foyer. Any questions or concerns, 
please contact jeffstone9942@gmail.com or jonathan.osladil@yahoo.com. 

AM Worship Service 
   Pastors’ Wives Recognition 
   Baby Dedication 
   Scripture Reading: John 1:9-18 
   Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: Exodus 33:18-23 
 In the Cleft of the Rock  

PM Worship Service 
   Welcome by Stuart Mason, Elder Vice President 
   Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: Titus 2:11-15 
 Back to Basics  
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A Love Offering will be taken next Sunday, March 30 for our visiting global 
friends. Please use an orange-outlined special offering envelope and make 
checks payable to Calvary Bible Church. 

The Shepherd's Fold is hiring! We are in need of a part-time 
assistant willing to work 2-3 days a week for a total of 15 to 20 hours. 
We are also looking for a part-time custodian willing to work evenings or 
early mornings. If interested, please email shepherdsfoldoffice@gmail.com. 

Easter Devotional Book The Risen King, a compilation of 40 
devotions for Easter by Charles Spurgeon, is available in the foyer. 
Only a few copies left! An envelope can be found inside each book for 

the suggested donation of $8.50/book. Checks should be made to CBC. 

Our Daily Bread’s free Easter devotionals are available at the Usher’s 
Station and the Welcome Center in the foyer. 

Sermon Outlines are available at the Welcome Center.  
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Today’s flowers are in honor of David and Joan Pensyl's fiftieth 
wedding anniversary. We celebrate half a century of devotion, 
selflessness, and love. You mean so much to us. Amie and Dan 
Dwire, Kristie and Roberto Pacheco, Kimberly and Andrew Muhtar, 
and grandchildren. 

$341.15 was raised for The Shepherd’s Fold at Panera Bread on Mar 18, 2025! 


